
STRATEGIC PLANNING COMMITTEE JUNE 12, 2006 

2007 COUNCIL/SMT STRATEGIC PLANNING WORKSHOP PREPARATION PROCESS 

Recommendation 

The City Manager, and the Senior Manager of Strategic Planning in consultation with the Chair of 
Strategic Planning and the Senior Management Team recommend: 

1) That Attachment 1. 2007 Council/SMT Strategic Planning Workshop Preparation Process be 
received.  

 
Economic Impact 
There is no economic impact  

Purpose 

To review and discuss the 2007 Council/SMT Strategic Planning Workshop Preparation Process 

Background - Analysis and Options 

At the Council/SMT strategic planning workshop on March 20-22, 2006 discussion focused on the 
need to develop a process for planning the next Council/SMT strategic planning workshop in 
March 2007. As a result, a proposed process has been developed for discussion by the strategic 
planning committee (Attachment 1). As well the strategic initiatives which are developed at the 
2007 Strategic Planning Workshop will be incorporated into the 2008 budgetary process.    

 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report details the process for revision of the Vaughan Vision 2007 and the development of a 
new Vaughan Vision 2020. 

Conclusion 

It is appropriate and timely to review and discuss the 2007 Council/SMT Strategic Planning 
Workshop Preparation Process. 

Attachments 

1. 2007 Council/SMT Strategic Planning Workshop Preparation Process 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 








